AnBord Pleanala

Board Direction

Ref: 27.vC0103

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a
Board meeting held on 16™ May 2017.

The Board decided, generally in accordance with the reasoning set out in
the Inspector's recommendation, and taking into account its nature and
purpose, the proposed development of a replacement substation at this
location does not constitute strategic infrastructure development. A planning
application should be made in the first instance to Wicklow County Council.

Board Member: Date: 16" May 2017
Conall Boland




